
 

 

 
 

7th December 2021 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Due to the current situation with COVID locally and nationally, we have received advice from 

Public Health England to change the Year 11 Parents’ Evening and Mock Results to a virtual 

event. Therefore, all of the meetings you have already booked will continue through the 

School Cloud system.  

 
There will be no adjustments to the date and timing of the Year 11 Parents’ Evening, which will 
take place on Thursday 9th December 2021, between 3.30 pm and 6 pm. A video guide to 
participating in a virtual parents’ evening is available on the school website at https://st-
michaels.sandwell.sch.uk/parent-links/. 
 
Your child will be provided with a paper copy of their report, mock results and a subject-
specific question level analysis on the day of the parents’ evening to share with you. Year 11 
pupils will leave school at 2.20 pm to ensure that you have access to this information before 
the parents’ evening begins.  
 
Yours faithfully,  

 

 

 

 

Mr Dix 

Head of Year 11 
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